Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 1 July 2023 to 30 September 2023

Report for the 2nd Quarter

A quiet financial quarter following the county championships and the trampoline inter county where the entry money was received in Q1 and all payments for running these competitions paid out in Q2

Both of these resulted in income surplus coming into the county and so far this year all competitions have increased funds by more than £7000

There were more applications for training grants this quarter and year to date the county has made grants of almost £2000. Grants are available for training and the criteria and application form is on the County web site.

During September the bank has received competition entry money for both the Woman's Artistic and the County tumble championships being held this weekend and next, this money is shown separately on the report and will be reported on in Q3

The bank account balance has increased as a result of the competition activity and is expected to increase further in Q3

Keith Walter
County Treasurer